
George Mark Children’s House maintains the highest level of privacy concerning our donors’ contact and 
contributed income information. All contact information is used for internal purposes only and never 
published. Donor names may be published in George Mark Children’s House communication material 
and media (e.g. Annual Report), unless a donor chooses for his/her name not to be listed.  George Mark 
Children’s House does not sell, trade, or share its donor list with any organization. 

 


